
 

 

Withdrawal of Intention to Designate a Property of Cultural Heritage 
Value – 32 Brock Road North 

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O., 1990, C. O. 18 S. 29(3); and 

IN THE MATTER OF the lands and premises known municipally as 32 Brock Road North, in the 

Township of Puslinch; 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Puslinch on May 22, 

2024, authorized staff to withdraw the Notice of Intention to Designate (issued on December 14, 

2023) for the property known municipally as 32 Brock Road North in the Township of Puslinch 

as a property of cultural heritage value under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. c. O. 

18. 

For further information about this property, please contact: 

Justine Brotherston, Interim Municipal Clerk  

Township of Puslinch  

admin@puslinch.ca  

Dated: June 6, 2024  
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